
Enforcement Advisory Council 
Solid Waste Management Through Partnership 

January 3, 2022 

Mark de Bie, Deputy Director 
Waste Management, Compliance, and Mitigation Division 
Department of Resources, Recycling and Recovery 
P.O. Box 4025 
Sacramento, CA 95812-4025 

Subject: Enforcement Advisory Council Resolution 2021-08 
Revision to Ralph Hunter Memorial Award Webpage 

Dear Mr. de Bie: 

On November I 0, 2021, the Enforcement Advisory Council (EAC) voted to approve a revision to the Ralph 
Hunter Memorial Award webpage. 

The webpage update will assist nominators by providing a more detailed framework for what supporting 
documentation may be submitted as part of nomination packages. The increase in consistency among 
nominations will assist the EAC during candidate deliberations. 

Therefore, the EAC respectfully requests that CalRecycle recognize the change in the Ralph Hunter 
Memorial Award nomination procedures associated with the Enforcement Advisory Council. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at (858) 692-0895 or mike.condon@sdcounty.ca.gov. 

Sincerely, 

~~hair 
Enforcement Advisory Council 

cc: 

EACMembers 
Martin Perez, CalRecycle 
Paulina Lawrence, CalRecycle 
Lars Seifert, CCDEH- Solid Waste and Resource Recovery Committee 
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